From:
 Ewan Campbell

 Sent:
 08 May 2024 17:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2024/1078/P Former Hampstead Police Station.



-----Original Message-----

From: Andrew Neale Sent: 03 May 2024 15:17

To: Ewan Campbell < <u>Ewan.Campbell@camden.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Planning Application 2024/1078/P Former Hampstead Police Station.

Dear Ewan,

Whilst the principle of this development is welcome, there is a significant outstanding issue regarding excessive loss of privacy and amenity to 52 Downshire Hill and adjacent properties, that would result from the proposed substantial second floor terrace above a projecting wing.

This has been the subject of repeated commentary by the council and consultees, without satisfactory resolution. It is our opinion that the developers should address this issue, and submit appropriate revisions before determination of this application.

Your faithfully

Andrew Neale Chair On behalf of DHRA